Decision: U-Pass Solutions for Toronto Post-Secondary Institutions

At its meeting of December 11, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff
report, as follows:

It is recommended that the TTC Board:

1. Approve the policy framework, as specified in this report, which sets out the parameters and
principles for the U-Pass program to inform stakeholder consultations.

2. Direct staff to consult with stakeholders regarding the U-Pass program for students at
Toronto-based post-secondary institutions.

3. Direct staff to report back with a final U-Pass proposal, which will include a business case
analysis following stakeholder consultations in Quarter 1 2018.





